




Appendix L 

Letter of Understanding 

March 13, 2023 

Dr. Ashrafee Hossain 
President, 
MUNFA 

RE: Electric Car Charging Stations 

Dear Dr. Hossain: 

This will confirm the understanding reached by the Parties during collective bargaining whereby 

the University commits, during the term of the Collective Agreement, to review the feasibility 

of installing electric car charging stations on campus parking lots. 

The results of the feasibility review shall be provided to the Association before the next round of 

collective bargaining begins. 

Sincerely, 

Geoff Williams 
Director 
Office of Faculty Relations 






